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FLPD IS INVESTIGATING A 

SHOOTING HOMICIDE 

 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult male that 
occurred on Monday, June 4th at approximately 4:45 A.M. The incident occurred at 722 
Northwest 2nd Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim was shot multiple times in the parking lot 
of his residence. The victim was transported to Broward Health Medical Center where he 
succumb to his injuries. 
 

The victim has been identified as Michel Jean-Charles, B/M, 6/13/64, a resident of the 
City of Fort Lauderdale. 
  

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective J. 
Jaggers at 954-828-5970, Detective J. Wood at 954-828-5344 or Broward Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477).  
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